
We have a website 
Your child may have come home from 

school asking to use our website. 

It is a free, safe and secure website that is 

password protected. 

Why do we have a website? 

 To help your child learn the words to songs 

 To help your child learn the choreography (that means the 

moves) to songs 

 To help your child understand what the songs are about 

www.festivalofmusic.org.au 

Please message Sasha for the password. 

Click here to check out the website with your child.  

Keep in the loop 

Your child can watch the adventures of Maggie the Magpie, our 

mascot. Maggie likes to help the students with their learning – giving 

tips about the songs, the choreography, sharing her adventures at 

rehearsals, travelling around the country and the world. 
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